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re you looking for strategies to increase your 
likelihood of becoming an NSF grant award 
winner? 

 

Join us for a panel discussion with three such winners 
to hear their tips for successful grant writing for the 
National Science Foundation. 

 A
 

Office of Sponsored Programs director Sandy Sward 
will also be on hand to review the steps involved in 
the proposal submission process.  Sandy and the 
panel will accept questions from the audience a
conclusion of the session. 

t the 

 
 
 

Panel members: 
 

• Valérie Copié, professor, Dept. of Chemistry & Biochemistry 
• Robert Rydell, professor, Dept. of History, Philosophy & Religious Studies 
• Mark Young, professor, Dept. of Plant Sciences & Plant Pathology 

 
 

Moderated by Sue Monahan, associate dean, College of Letters & Science, 
and Marilyn Lockhart, interim director of Faculty Development 

 
 
 

 Friday, Mar. 2, 2012 
 

Coming March 26th: 
 

Building a 
Scholarly Career 

 

Watch your email box for 
information on this session! 

 

 

 Location: SUB 235 
 Soup & salad served: 11:45 a.m. 
 Discussion: 12:00-1:00 p.m. 
  

 Please RSVP to annea@montana.edu by 
 Wed., Feb. 29, 2012 and indicate your 
 level of familiarity with NSF grants. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This session will be video recorded and posted within a week following 
the event at the Faculty Development website events page. 
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